February 7, 2011

Mr. Walter Cruz, Chairman Wareham Board of Selectmen 54 Marion Road Wareham, MA 02571

Mrs. Mary Ann Silva, Clerk Town of Wareham 54 Marion Road Wareham, MA 02571

Dear Mr. Cruz and Mrs. Silva:

After considerable thought and soul searching, it is with great sadness that I write to inform you of my decision to resign from the office of Selectmen, effective March 31, 2012.

As I have stated previously: My involvement with the Town and serving it as a member of the Board of Selectmen has meant a great deal to me. However, my current personal situation will require that I relocate on a permanent basis and focus my energy on my health and the well being of my Family.

I remain respectfully yours,

J. Michael Schneider

SUSAN MCAFEE Notary Public, Maine

My Commission Expires September 19, 2015